
Booster Club Meeting 

November 9, 2017 

 

Attendance:  Eric Moskow, Jodi Schwedes, Michele Kretsch,  Mandy King, John 

Goodson, Sue Smith, Jamie Frank, Amy Burns, and Diane Schulman. 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Our cash on hand is$38,000.00.  We are up $12,000.00 from 

last year.  We are doing very well in concessions.  Diane made a motion to 

approve the treasurer’s report and Amy seconded it.  All other members 

approved the treasurer’s report. 

 

 

Athletic Report:  John reported that the company where we were going to order 

the banners from was bought out.  John will look into getting other quotes.  We 

are looking into replacing the scoreboard on field 4 in the spring.  The parent 

meeting for winter sports is November 11, 2017 at 9:00am.   

 

Coaches care program will be promoted by John at the parents meeting in 

November.  This program promotes safe driving for teenagers. 

 

 The athletic directors at each school in our league are adopting 2 families.  John 

will promote this with the coaches and teams.  Gifts will be wrapped and 

distributed at a specified location with all schools in our league.  Amy made a 

motion to donate $100.00 to the SCAC holiday adoption program.  Mandy 

seconded the motion.  All members approved.   

 

John presented the Hoops for Courage Program that will happen before and 

during the JD and FM Basketball game.  The National Honor Society and the 

Student Council are working on this together.  This program will benefit Camp 

Good Days.  Jodi made a motion to put donation buckets at the concession stand.  

All money collected will be donated directly to Camp Good Days.  Mandy 

seconded it.  All other members approved.   

 



JD Booster Club Incorporated:   

Eric shared that we are working on becoming our own entity.  Eric and Amy are 

working with a group of parents that are facilitating the work to complete this 

process.   Currently they are working on the first step to become incorporated. 

This should take about 3 to 4 weeks once complete.   The second step is to fill out 

an application to become a non-profit group.  Our group can run as a 501C3 

pending.   

 

Concession:  Sue shared that she has moved most everything inside.  We need to 

clean the outdoor concession stand and we also need to move a few more items 

into the indoor stand.   

 

Memberships:  Diane will bring forms for the parent meeting on Saturday.   

 

Logo:  Mandy will bring the logo items indoors and set up to sell items at the 

parent meeting.   

 

Senior Banquet:  John, Jodi, Diane, and Michele will get together to start planning 

the banquet.  Jodi will contact Drumlins to book the date in June.   

 

 

Fund the Red Rams:   During the color run the weather was terrible.  The weather 

effected the turnout for this event.  Amy will share the amount earned from this 

event at the next meeting.   The fashion show is March 11, 2018.    Johnny Kieb is 

developing a program where parents can buy individual game videos or complete 

seasons of athletes’ games.  He is working on a booster club website which will 

include PayPal.  The golf tournament will be at Fabius Pompey Golf Club on June 

28th.   

 

New Business:  Meeting times are being changed to 6:30pm.   

 

Amy made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Sue seconded it.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 8:53pm.  

 

Our next meeting will be December 7, 2017 at 6:30pm.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


